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NOGTICE OF ADJOURNED REGULAR NORTH
TUSTIN ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
PURSUANT TO GOVERNMENT CODE

SECTION 54955,

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting
of the North Tustin Advisory Committee (NTAC)
scheduled for Wednesday, June 19, 2024, at 7p.m. at
the Tustin Unified School District, Board Meeting
Room, 300 South C Street, Tustin is adjourned to the
next NTAC Regular Meeting. Notice is hereby given
pursuant to Government Code Section 54955.

The North Tustin Advisory Committee’s next Regular
Meeting is Wednesday, July 17, 2024, commencing at
7p.m. at the Tustin Unified School District, Board
Meeting Room, 300 South C Street, Tustin.

Kendra Carney Mehr

Secretary

Dessa Schroeder
Member

Posted on Wednesday, June 19, 2024, at 2:08 p.m. by
North Tustin Advisory Committee.




